
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 630 
Re: Embargo Update – Service Resumption Notice 
 
 
Dear Valued Stacktrain Customer: 
 
Concerning the Eastbound Embargo issued by Union Pacific on January 11, 
2005,  effective today Friday, February 4th at 1200 (noon) Central Standard 
Time, Union Pacific Railroad has cancelled the embargo notice on all 
intermodal traffic. 
 
Service Resumption From East Los Angeles: 
 
Service will be resumed from East Los Angeles to all destinations effective 
today at Noon CST. 
 
Service Resumption From City of Industry: 
 
Service will be resumed from City of Industry to Chicago (Global One, local 
volume for Chicago) on Tuesday, February 8, 2005.  Gates at City of Industry 
will open on Sunday, February 6, 2005 for the Tuesday service. 
 
Union Pacific continues to restore the line between Las Vegas and Los 
Angeles to full capacity.  Please anticipate residual delay as a result of on 
going track work, congestion and asset imbalances through the next several 
weeks. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain sincerely appreciates your understanding and patience during 
this extensive service interruption.  We thank you for choosing Pacer 
Stacktrain. 
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